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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA officers carried out a total of 76 inspections at the Karlovy Vary IFF and saw infringements in 40 cases, most often the sale of alcohol to minors. 

(Karlovy Vary, 7 July 2024) During the 58th Karlovy Vary International Film Festival, inspectors of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority, the Inspectorate of Plzeň and Karlovy Vary Regions, carried out a total of 76 inspections. Deficiencies were detected in 40 cases (52.63%), 36 inspections were without findings. The most frequent finding, in 26 cases, was the sale of alcohol to persons under the age of 18.
"We carried out a total of 76 inspections during the 58th Karlovy Vary International Film Festival and detected deficiencies in 40 inspections. 

This year, compared to previous years, the most frequent flaw was not the non-compliance with the claimed amount or weight or incorrect accounting, but the sale of alcoholic beverages to juveniles. In 26 of the 40 findings, we found breaches of Act No. 65/2017 Coll., on Health Protection against the Harmful Effects of Drugs, within the inspections. In 11 cases, we found overpricing by sellers failing to comply with the advertised weight of the food served, with the highest overpricing amounting to CZK 75, and in 1 case we found overpricing in billing. In 2 cases, we also found the use of an uncertified measuring instrument. Thus, during the festival, in total 7 fines were imposed for minor deficiencies by on-the-spot fines in the total amount of CZK 25,000, including one warning, while other 33 more serious cases will be dealt with in administrative proceedings," said the Director of the Regional Inspectorate of the CTIA of Pilsen and Karlovy Vary Regions Ing. Jan Řezáč, MBA.

Almost two thirds of all findings consisted of infringements of the prohibition to sell alcohol to persons under 18 years of age. This year, compared to previous years, the CTIA staff in Karlovy Vary used two inspection groups in which hired juveniles were involved. CTIA took this step because the trend of serving alcohol to persons under 18 years of age was confirmed during the last IFF. 

Another reason was the knowledge of municipalities and consumers that the number of such cases has been increasing recently.

In administrative proceedings, sellers can be fined up to CZK 1,000,000 for breaching Act No. 65/2017 Coll., on Health Protection against the Harmful Effects of Drugs.
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